
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Request Council Approval of the Main Street Streetscape - Light Service Agreement 
Between Georgia Power and City of Forest Park to Retrofit seventy-five (75) existing 
light fixtures – Department of Planning & Community Development 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: March 25, 2022 

Work Session Date: April 4, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: April 4, 2022 

Background/History: 

 
In 2010 the City completed Phase I of the Man Street Streetscape Project from Lake Street to College Street.  
That project included seventy-five (75) decorative light fixtures installed and maintained by Georgia Power.  
In order for the existing lights to match the wattage of the new proposed lights from College Street to 
Phillips Drive in Phase IIA, the City of Forest Park would need to enter into a light service agreement with 
Georgia Power to retrofit the existing light fixtures.  All materials, labor, and maintenance to operate the 
system are included in the cost.   

 

Cost: $ 97,500.00 Budgeted for: X Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

No financial impact on general funds 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approve Light Service Agreement Between Georgia Power and City of Forest Park to Retrofit 75 existing light 
fixtures 

 


